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Homedale School

    District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal

Date: March 2021

Re: Athletic Director Report March, 2021

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

All winter sports are officially over and spring sports are underway.  

Girls Basketball- 

The girl’s season is finished. Varsity lost their first two games in the district tournament.  The JV 
girls lost in their district championship game.  The frosh girls didn't qualify for their district 
tournament. 

Boys basketball-  

The varsity boys were put out of the district tournament by Weiser.  The JV boys lost in the 
semifinals in their district tournament.  The Frosh boys didn’t qualify for their district tournament.

Wrestling-  

The wrestling team represented Homedale well in the district tournament.  We had eight kids qualify 
for the state tournament that was held last weekend at the Idaho Center.  Those kids were:

Savannah Tuner, Kaydince Turner, Andrew Marston, Joseph Egusquiza, Rhyalee Nix, Willy Haun, 
Willie White, and Owen Houser.  

We did have kids that placed at state.  Joseph finished 2nd, Willie White finished 4th, Willy Haun 
finished 4th, and Rhyalee Nix finished 4th.  Great job to those athletes and coaches.    

Attached is the Winter Gate Report

Spring Sports:

Numbers as of now for spring sports:

Track- 55, Baseball- 22, Softball- 24, Tennis- 15, Golf- 15


